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Gala  

for 30th anniversary of the operation of the Association of Patients  

with MPS and Rare Diseases 
25 June 2020 Serock 

 

On the occasion of the thirtieth anniversary of its operation, the Association of 

Mucopolysaccharidosis and Rare Diseases is preparing to organize the 18th International 

Conference On Rare Disease “Patients with rare diseases - our priority”, which will take place at 

the Orange Training Center in Serock from 25 to 28 June 2020.  

Orange Training Center is located in Serock near Warsaw, in a beautiful park on the Zegrze Lake. 

For thirty years, the purpose, task and priority of our Association have been patients with rare 

diseases and our activity is based on their experience and needs. The many tasks we perform for 

them include international conferences which we have been organizing together with the Scientific 

Committee for eighteen years. Every year, the conferences attract many specialist doctors and 

scientists, as well as patients seeking diagnosis, advice and help for themselves or their children. 

During the conference, lectures and discussions are delivered and conducted by outstanding 

specialists from the world’s leading centres dealing with rare diseases, who visit us with very 

interesting lectures. For young physicians, this is an opportunity to present their research results 

and rare cases. Every year, over 300 participants from many countries come to the conference. A 

significant group among them consists of world-renowned doctors, scientists and experts 

representing international centres and organizations dealing with rare diseases and providing 

medical services. 

The conferences we organize have resulted in experiences being shared, establishment of new 

professional relations and cooperation between Polish and foreign scientific and medical 

communities. The conferences have permanently become a part of the international calendar of 

educational meetings, attracting numerous participants from all over the world.  

The conference is organized and supported by the patients in care of the Association and makes 

every effort to ensure that it takes place in a nice and family-like atmosphere. 

The organizers of the conference are Polish Association of Patients with Mucopolysaccharidosis 

(MPS) and Rare Diseases in cooperation with the Federation of Patients from Central and Eastern 

Europe and associations of patients with rare diseases.   

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, Organizational Committee and members  

of the MPS Association in Poland, we extend our invitation to participation in the 

conference to all who wish to learn about, understand and provide  

professional care and help to patients with rare diseases. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Teresa Matulka  

President of the Management Board of the Association  
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